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	Topics of Discussion
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	Update on Articulation and Competencies Proposals
Co-chairs and Deb Adams reported out to the group about the initial meeting with Darlene R., Charts-A-Course, to clarify the scope of work around Articulation and ECE Competencies. The timeline of Competencies work has been extended to August 2012.  Much of the work outlined in the RFPs is an extension of the workforce proposals in the Race to the Top application.
Revisiting Workgroup Work plan

A review of the work plan confirms that much of the work to be completed by Charts-A-Course will produce the deliverables outlined in strategies one and three of the plan that calls for,

· An assessment of  ECE higher education, professional development and credentialing opportunities statewide;

· A plan to address the capacity of higher education to deliver bachelors & associates of arts & science within legislated timelines.

The outstanding strategies in the work plan for the establishment of a licensing study group and the completion of a compensation study will be the continued focus of the workgroup.
The question was raised if the focus of the study will be on those in publicly funded settings.


	The point was made that as the state continues to link quality to teacher credentials, we should approach this process through the lens of  how team work together in early learning settings, with the credential of assistant teachers also included in the conversation.

Team member suggested that a compensation study should also include a review of what is occurring in other states around compensation in the ECE workforce, and possibly a literature review.

Darlene shared that the Registry also has up-to-date data on compensation that is self-disclosed by programs.

The Child Care Bureau Network was cited as a resource, with the Professional Development national center currently focusing on compensation as it relates to funding, revenue, and possibly looking to develop a tool outlining potential sources of revenue.
	Deb Adams confirmed that higher education faculty has been asked to participate in collecting and sharing literature to inform the compensation study.  In addition, a subset of this workgroup will participate on the QRIS workgroup and co-lead the work of a licensing study group.
Joan and Sherry to clarify scope of the Compensation study with co-chair, Alice Prichard.  Julia DeLapp and Susan Sponehimer volunteered to participate in a subgroup that will delve in to the compensation study, with clarification of the scope that is to be investigated.
The April meeting has been cancelled.

In lieu of that meeting, the group received Section D of the RTT-ELC  for review to inform the process of their advisory role in assessing the work being completed by Charts-A-Course.
NEXT MEETING:  May 15, 2012 1:30 PM 


